
 

 

 

Dear Valued Stakeholder  

 

Last payment date for March 2018 

The deadline for outstanding tax returns and year-end payments due by end March, is 

Thursday 29 March 2018, before Easter. Due to the long weekend, taxpayers are 

requested to please pay by 12-midday. Pay conveniently online, on time - avoid penalties 

and interest. Being late could cost you!  

Do you have outstanding taxes? Do you need help deciding what to do or whom to call? 

  

Taxpayers, both individuals and businesses, are required to be fully tax compliant through 

on time submission of returns and payments, to avoid penalties and interest being charged. 

   

In instances where taxpayers are not compliant and have outstanding tax debt, the Debt 

Management department is committed to assisting businesses and individuals to become 

fully compliant. 

  

If you want to make a payment to SARS, there are a number of options e.g. at a bank, via 

eFiling and via EFT. For more detail on payment options, click here. 

  

Top Tip: In addition to the available payment options, Customs payments can also be made 

at any SARS Customs office, for more information please read SARS Payment Rules. 

  

If you need to change your banking details you can do it: 

 On eFiling of you’re a registered eFiler 

 In person at any SARS branch if you're not registered with eFiling, or 

 When completing and submitting your Income Tax Return for Individuals (ITR12). 

http://www.sars.gov.za/ClientSegments/Individuals/How-Pay/Pages/Payment.aspx
http://www.sars.gov.za/AllDocs/OpsDocs/Guides/GEN-PAYM-01-G01%20-%20SARS%20Payment%20Rules%20-%20External%20Guide.pdf
http://www.sars.gov.za/Contact/Branch-Finder


For more detail on how to change your banking details, click here. 

 

Should you have any queries please call the SARS Contact Centre on 0800 00 SARS 

(7277). Remember to have your taxpayer registration number at hand when you call, to 

enable us to assist you promptly. 

 

ISSUED ON BEHALF OF SARS 

15 March 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sars.gov.za/ClientSegments/Individuals/Need-Help/Tax-Questions-Answered/Pages/Change-my-banking-details.aspx

